
Town Council Workshop
Town Council will meet on Tuesday, November 20th at 9:00 a.m. for a
workshop to hear from LS3P Architecture regarding pier reconstruction design.

This notice is published pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act Section 30-
4-80(A) and (E). The public is invited to attend all meetings and events. 
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